
 

Dear Roosevelt Elementary Community, 

I am excited to be a Roosevelt Roughrider! It is an honor to serve 

this community that has a rich history of academics, student 

enrichment, parent involvement, and tradition. Our school and 

community are amazing and special place. Our students are 

surrounded by dedicated adults who thrive on seeing them learn 

and grow. We are very fortunate to have a very supportive and 

involved community of parents, volunteers and caring adult who 

invest into each of our students.  

In the Klamath Falls City School District, ALL are learning and 

learning is for ALL. We look forward to teaming up with families to support your student(s) as 

they accomplish their goals, create relationships, and become connected. Together, we will build 

on the traditions of the past and continue to meet the challenges of the future.  

At Roosevelt, our vision is “Dedicated to helping all students do their best work and become their 

best selves”. We all make choices in life and the learning we take away from them has the ability 

to move us forward in positive directions. It is our hope that students have a successful year 

building upon who they want to become and making good choices.  

Please explore our website to learn more about our district, Roosevelt, and programs. Please like 

us on Facebook. Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions you may have. I look 

forward to working with you.  

Sincerely, 

Louis Dix, Principal 


